
  

 

YOUR TAX-DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS MAY BE MADE ONLINE AT WWW.MISSIONGTR.COM  

 DONATIONS GO SOLELY TO MINISTRY/MAINTENANCE NEEDS, NO ONE RECEIVES A SALARY AT THE MISSION. 

 Serving the Lost and Hurting Community of West Point and the Golden Triangle Area 

PO Box 328  2494 E. Church Hill Rd, West Point, MS 39773  662.605.5040  missiongtr.com 

 

March/April 2018 

ADOPT-A-ROOM PROGRAM TAKES OFF! 

 
The Mission Weekly Events 

Monday morning open prayer 6 -8am  

Tuesday Hurting Moms 5:30pm   

Thursday men’s bible study 6am 

Thursday Celebrate Recovery 6:45pm  

4th Saturday Hellfighters meeting 10am  

2nd Saturday Work Day Projects 8 -11 am 

Our Adopt-A-Room Program is gaining momentum as more and more churches, organizations 

and individuals come forward to help us renovate and clean our East Building. As many of you know that building was 

abandoned for 10 years after the Sara Lee/Bryan Foods plant closed and it needs work. Some of the offices are better 

than others with minor painting and cleaning. Others need a bit more TLC!  

Our partners at Payne Chapel Missionary 

Baptist Church have taken on the former ex-

ecutive/test kitchen and dining room. The 

clean up task was monumental but the guys 

tackled it and it’s now a shining gem! 

Our partners at Cedar Bluff Baptist Church 

have adopted a room in the former human 

resources area. This is a focus area as we pre-

pare for a nursery/child care to be used for our ministry events such as Celebrate 

Recovery. We are also in discussions with the Men’s Ministry at First United Methodist 

Church to take on the large HR room and hope we can partner with them on this major undertaking. 
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CELEBRATE RECOVERY AT THE MISSION 

____________________ 

MISSION ON THE HILL 

____________________ 

WWW.MISSIONGTR.COM/CONTACT 

____________________ 

662.605.5040 

 
VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT: DUSTIN RAY 
Brother Dickie brought Dustin to us from the Mission at the Cross in 
Laurel, MS. Dustin is part of our menõs discipleship program and volun-
teers with us working on ministry projects. Dustin once struggled with 
homelessness and chemical dependency but he is working on his recov-
ery and doing great!   Dustin is actively involved in our Celebrate Recov-
ery Program at The Mission. Part of his discipleship program includes 
periodically working off-campus with other Christian men in a healthy 
environment where they mentor him. Additionally, Dustin participates in 
bible study/devotions throughout the day and has even lead some of 
them. Dustin has been a great asset to The Mission and weõre proud of 
his progress and accomplishments! 

Jean and Santa  

in Vena’s Place 

Any 

 

Its been an amazing first quarter here at The Mission. As our vision for the ministry be-

comes a reality, we are blessed with the partners that God has brought along side us to 

assist us in our growth. We have received a satisfactory inspection report from the fire de-

partment so we can now occupy the East Building for public use. We already held our first 

Celebrate Recovery Men’s Small Group there. We have three capital campaigns we are 

currently working on: restoring the old guard house, installing an efficient HVAC system for 

the East Building and our industrial kitchen in the West Building. Our outreach ministries 

continue to grow with Celebrate Recovery surpassing 50 in attendance. The “Take me to the King” youth event drew 

large crowds and the “Girlz Etiquette” program was a hit. Many thanks to Amy Deanes and Glynetta Hollings for coordi-

nating those events and to all those who helped, especially the Junior Auxiliary of West Point. We are currently sched-

uling a city wide vacation bible school July 23-26, 2018. Brother Dickie and I are excited about our First Annual Free-

dom Ride fundraiser event on June 2nd, 2018. This event is being sponsored by our partners at the Tupelo Unit of the 

Hellfighters Motorcycle Ministry, so stay tuned for more information on our website. There are so many God stories and 

miracles taking place here each day and I am so blessed to be volunteering at this ministry! Thank you and God Bless 

all of our partners and supporters. 

A MESSAGE FROM MIKE CIANCI 

MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

Dustin studies with Gunner who has been an 

asset to his recovery 

CR is a Christ centered 8 principle/12 step recovery program for anyone 

struggling  with life’s hurts, habits and hang-ups. 

§ When: Every Thursday 

§ Time: 6PM Meal/6:45PM Large Group 

§ Where: The Mission, 2494 E. Church Hill Rd.,  West Point, MS  

Any Changes will be posted at  

www.missiongtr.com/celebraterecovery 


